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New Brunswick and Dirt Bikes
Street Address
City, Postal CODE
Dear Recipient Name:
It is with great frustration that I write this letter. My sport, my therapy, my exercise, my very passion is being sidelined, ignored, and disregarded. Dirt biking is the heart of my soul, much as your favorite pastime is to you. 
The NBDRA (New Brunswick Dirt Rider’s Association) took action to rectify our inability to access the trail systems of NB starting in 2020. Since then, and through great effort, the NBDRA has developed a multi-tiered strategy to get riders on the trails legally, and safely. 
The NBDRA has joined with QuadNB as a signed partner in this endeavor as of June 2022, and since then, not much progress has been made. A lack of engagement by government has been noted, despite promises from the Premier’s office.
The NBDRA has undertaken all the groundwork they were asked and beyond, including research, solutions, staged approaches, and have consistently met all of this with an open, collaborative mindset. 
This is good for the province. It will generate income, tourism, and encourage healthy outdoor living. We are beyond irritated that for a 3rd year running, we still cannot enjoy our own province’s trails. How does it feel knowing you’re the only province where offroad motorcycles are not welcome?
We are asking the government to take immediate action and engage with the NBDRA & QuadNB to progress the shared trail request from theory to reality. We are expecting access to be granted this spring, as sufficient time has been provided to all involved parties to be able to arrive at a sensible solution. As our MLA, we are looking for you to get involved in making this come to pass.
Sincerely,
Your Name
